
Decision Notice

Decision Taken Between Meetings

Dover District Council

Decision No: DPH01

Subject: REPLACEMENT OF FENDER PILES TO SANDWICH QUAY

Notification Date: 30 May 2017

Implementation Date: 5 June 2017

Decision taken by: Councillor Trevor Bartlett, Portfolio Holder for Property 
Management and Public Protection

Authority: Paragraph 12 of Section C of Part 3 (Responsibility for 
Functions) of the Constitution (‘General Responsibilities 
Delegated to all Members of the Executive’)

Decision Type: Executive Non-Key Decision 

Call-In to Apply? Yes (The deadline for call-in is 10.00am on 5 June 2017) 

Classification: Unrestricted  

Reason for the 
Decision:

To agree to revisions to an agreement concluded with the 
Environment Agency in 2014 regarding the closure of an area of 
the Sandwich Quay Car Park to facilitate flood defence works.

Decision: To agree to revisions to an agreement concluded with the 
Environment Agency in 2014 regarding the closure of an area of 
the Sandwich Quay Car Park to facilitate flood defence works so 
that the Council will now receive £15,000 compensation for loss of 
parking revenue in lieu of the installation of new timber fender 
piles by the Environment Agency.

1. Consideration and Alternatives

1.1 Refer to supporting Cabinet report. 

2. Any Conflicts of Interest Declared?
No.

3. Supporting Information

None.   


